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Seconded by:  Councillor Heaps   

The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Lori Christine Walker on April 6, 2009.  

Lori Walker was a well known and admired person in the Birkdale community. As a long time 
resident in the Birkdale Community, Lori spent many hours volunteering with various 
community organizations, activities and initiatives such as Birkdale Woman’s Shelter, 
Edgewood Public School, Birkdale Ravine and youth basketball.  

In addition, to being busy with the various activities Lori very much enjoyed taking her faithful 
companion Nash for daily walks through the Birkdale Ravine to enjoy nature’s beauty and the 
serene environment.  

Lori Walker’s cheerful personality, commitment and perseverance will be missed.  

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to Lori’s beloved children, Carly and Holly and husband, Ivor.    
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